SPECIAL MEETING September 2, 1992 HEARING

A legally advertised meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Wednesday, September 2, 1992 at 8:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with supervisors Joseph Budai and Richard Schweinsberg present.

The purpose of the meeting was to hear citizens comments on the proposed rezoning of two parcels of property, one currently zoned as R-3, the other currently zoned as I-P.

The following information was given for the two areas:

Current Zoning: I-P Requested Zoning: R-3 North is industrial land, farm land, and Surrounding Land Use: quarries, to the east is the YDC, to the south is single family residential, to the west is the New Castle Post Office Property.

Current Zoning: R-3 Requested Zoning: R-1 Surrounding Land Use: To the north is the tract of land currently zoning I-P, to the east is single family residential; to the south is single family residential and a scattering of commercial and office uses; to the west is heavy industrial.

LOCATION OF AREAS REQUESTING TO BE REZONED:

Current R-3: Bordered on the north by the Frew Mill Road, on the west by the New Castle City line, the north line of a C-2 commercial zone on the south, and Daugherty Road on the east.

Current I-P: Bordered on the north by County Line Road, on the West by the City of New Castle, on the south by Frew Mill road and on the east by the westerly line of the YDC.

The Board stated that they would give their decision at a later date.

TURSO TI Teresa K. Peace

Secretary-Treasurer